NON-CONFIDENTIAL MINUTES

Readington Township Board of Education

Personnel Committee Meeting September 11, 2018

Dr. Hart, Jason Bohm, Laura Simon, Ray Egbert, Anna Shinn and Melissa Szanto were present at the Personnel Committee meeting on September 11, 2018. The following matters were discussed:

1. Staffing

Dr. Hart provided the Committee with a comprehensive update of open positions within the district that have been filled, and those that remain open.

2. <u>Enrollment and Class Size Update</u>

Dr. Hart updated the Committee on class sizes based on the current enrollment numbers.

3. <u>Administrative Issue</u>

Dr. Hart and Mr. Bohm updated the Committee on an administrative accounting issue.

4. <u>mSGP Weights</u>

Dr. Hart provided the Committee with the current mSGP weights following changes recently made by the NJ State DOE.

5. <u>Next Meeting</u>

The next Personnel Committee meeting is scheduled for October 9th at 8:30 am.